
Plum Borough School
District

Request for School Bus
Proposal

The  Plum  Borough  School
District  invites  qualified
vendors  to  submit  bids  for
Seventy-Two  (72)  Passenger
School Buses. The District will
purchase  four  (4)  School
Buses.   In  order  to  be
considered  for  selection,
proposals must be received in
a  sealed  envelope  clearly
marked  School  Bus  Bid  not
later than 1:00 PM at the Plum
Borough  School  District  on
Monday,  December  4,  2023.
All proposals shall be opened
and publicly  read starting at
1:00 p.m. Subject to terms and
conditions  of  the  complete
request  for  proposal
document  as  advertised  on
the  District’s  website:
https://www.pbsd.net
/RFP.aspx. Mail or deliver the
proposal  to  the  following
address: Plum Borough School
District   Attention:  Ryan
Manzer - School Bus Bid 900
Elicker  Road   Plum,  PA
15239   Facsimile  and
electronic proposals shall not
be accepted.


